Wareham Capital Planning Committee

9/13/23 minutes

Present: Sam Corbitt, Charles Kluber, John Foster, Derek Sullivan, Gerald Stefanski

Absent: Sandra Slavin

Meeting Commenced 1pm Adjourned 3:01pm

Capital Plan expenditure requests were presented by Debra Gremo Town Clerk, Matt Underhill Director IT, Dave Menard Director Municipal Maintenance and Derek Sullivan Town Administrator. The town has the Capital expenditure request forms available on town server which forms the Department Heads include as part of their presentation. The detailof these requested expenditures are included in the 5 year capital plan document.

Submitted

Jerry Stefanski, Chair

J. Stefonte Chair